Public Hearing
For
Norma Chambers
Special Use Permit and Site Plan Review
At
4503 Mill Street
Shelby Center, NY

July 7, 2015 Kirk Myhill, Chairperson
Larry Hill
Brad Pask
Gary Watts
Karl Snyder
Gary Berger, Excused Absence

The meeting was called to order at 6:45 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Public notice for Special Use Permit
and Site Plan Review was read for planning board pertaining to operating a one chair hair cutting operation out
of her home on Town Parcel Tax Map No. 90.16-1-10 which is within a Hamlet District. The Proposed Action
has been classified as a Type II Action under SEQRA.

Norma Chambers was present to answer any questions or concerns from the board or concerned public.

Gary Watts moved to adjourn the Public Hearing, Larry Hill seconded, motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Brad Pask
Secretary



